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From: Goodwin, Tim [mailto:Tim.Goodwin@CenturyLink.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 10:34 AM

To: Merz, Gregory R.

Cc: Mark Davidson; Robyn Kashiwa; Jean Watson-Weidner
Subject: RE: Docket No. 11F-436T

Greg: As discussed in the accompanying testimony, the screen shot represents a potential format. That
functionality has not been developed, and therefore is not for public consumption. We only provided it
to give parties and the Commission an idea of what the difference will be. Public disclosure of such
documents whether in CMP or in this litigation would serve no good purpose, and could end up being
misleading. Until development is complete, it remains a trade secret and disclosure is inappropriate.
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